Letters to the Bulletin

The importance of political education

As Africans we are always looking forward to a democratic South Africa free of exploitation and victimisation. Having achieved this goal, the working class will have to be clear in order to participate fully in the running of our country. It is therefore important for the working class to be educated politically (political awareness).

The Labour Bulletin has started doing this already through interviews making it easy for the working class to know the feeling of their leaders as well as our leaders to voice the feeling of the working class. We are sure that so many people are aware of the ANC Constitutional Guidelines and the reasons why it is so important to know them. We are now aware of the negotiations which are about to come and what should the trade unions as well as the mass democratic movements do to prepare for such a possibility.

It is for this reasons that we encourage the growth of the Bulletin, thanking also the editors of the Bulletin for this fantastic job they have committed themselves to. Not only does the Bulletin educate us about the struggles in South Africa but also about the struggles as far as Namibia, Peru, America, China, etc. As com-



rades under PPWAWU, we are looking forward to one of our leaders being interviewed. "Let all people who love their country say as we say". Phambili nge S. A. Labour Bulletin.

From Comrade Vincent F Mlombo Kwa-Bokweni

Contributors

Please address all letters to: Letters to the Bulletin South African Labour Bulletin P O Box 3851 Johannesburg 2000

We will try to publish all letters that we receive. We reserve the right to edit letters if necessary.